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Ladies and Gentlemen

Now that the Class of 2024 has successfully arrived at the United States Air Force Academy
(USAFA), our attention in Admissions is fully focused on getting the next class through the
application process. For Class of 2025 hopefuls, we know you face new and unknown challenges as
you head into your senior year. Every school district is taking a different approach to supporting
your education in the year to come. Some of you may have pass/fail grades on your transcripts, or
you’re unsure about the availability of standardized testing. We understand and are taking these
issues into consideration to help you navigate through this uncertainty.

To that end, we have updated our process to allow you to submit your Pre-Candidate Questionnaires
(PCQ) without standardized test scores if you have not been able to complete testing due to COVID-
19 restrictions. If you are entered into the candidate phase, know that official SAT or ACT scores
will be required. We recommend you register for an upcoming test date this fall. Both SAT and
ACT have added test dates in the months to come. We will have links to the most current
information on standardized test dates on AcademyAdmissions.com and the applicant portal. Please
continue to monitor these sites for new and updated information.

Try not to let these challenges get you down or discourage you. I encourage you to continue to work
as hard as ever and finish strong. The landscape across the nation continues to be unpredictable and
we thank you all for your patience during these uncertain times. Be safe, stay healthy and we look
forward to seeing you in the near future.

Sincerely

ARTHUR W. PRIMAS, JR., Colonel, USAF
Director of Admissions
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